

NORTH LINCOLNSHIRE EDUCATION COMMITTEE

THE GRANGE PRIMARY SCHOOL

CORNWALL ROAD, ASHBY, SCUNTHORPE, NORTH LINCOLNSHIRE, DN16 3AW

Telephone 01724 843601 - Facsimile 01724 859127 - admin.tgps@northlincs.gov.uk

Head Teacher

Mrs L Thorpe BLS PGCE MA NPQH





9th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Y5 - National Space Centre Trip

We are planning to visit the National Space Centre in Leicester on **Monday 7**th **October 2019** as part of our Autumn Term topic.

Whilst visiting the centre, pupils will explore interactive galleries containing everything they need to know about Space including how stars are formed, what gravity is like on other planets, and what it is like to be an astronaut. We have also arranged for all pupils to take part in an 'NXT Mars Rover Challenge Workshop' during the visit.

Pupils will need to arrive at school for **7.45am** to be ready to leave on the bus at 8.00am. The bus will return to school for **5.30pm**.

Pupils will need:

- a coat
- sensible shoes
- a packed lunch with a drink included, in a plastic/disposable bag, labelled with your child's name, so that it can be thrown away after lunch. (Please refer to the school's policy when providing your child with a packed lunch). Children eligible for Free School Meals will have a packed lunch provided.

We will be funding the trip through our school budget but we are asking <u>for a voluntary contribution of £10 per pupil for payment towards transport costs.</u> Parents /carers can pay this in full or can make weekly instalments, but we do ask that we receive the full balance no later than <u>3pm Monday 30th September 2019</u>. <u>Please note that this visit is dependent on receiving sufficient voluntary funds. It may mean that the visit will be cancelled if we cannot meet the transport costs.</u>

Please complete the attached slip and return to the school office.

Yours sincerely

Miss Gathercole and Miss Dyszy

Giving Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day













school achievement award





